

HIGH PLAINS CHILDREN'S HOME

and Family Services, Inc.

"SHAPING LIVES WITH LOVE & HOPE" SINCE 1967

August 10, 2022

9th & Columbia Church of Christ 808 Columbia St Plainview, TX 79072-7252

Receipt # 170375 Amount: \$877.86

Dear Brethren:

"There is no exercise better for the heart than reaching down and lifting people up." - John Holmes

Thanks for all that you do for our children!

We appreciate your willingness to give to the work at High Plains. You help bring hope and happiness to the lives of our children and adults with special needs. Thank you for your gift of \$877.86.

How is it already August? It seems like just last week the kids were celebrating the last day of the school year and now we're already buying school supplies and back-to-school clothes. I guess it is true that time really does fly when we're having fun! As our children gear up to begin the new school year, I would ask that you say a special prayer for them to have a great start that transitions into a great year. Thank you so much for loving our kiddos!

In our care because He cares,

Drew Perkins
Executive Director
drewp@hpch.org

All contributions are tax-deductible as allowable by law. No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift



Ninth & Columbia Church of Christ 808 N Columbia St Plainview, TX 79072-7252

August 10, 2022

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

The summer is heating up and the kids are enjoying all the different activities the Children's Home has to offer. Thank you for partnering with us to make sure the kids have a summer to remember! Through your contributions we were able to give the kids all kinds of memories through summer camp, weekly summer activities, and even some frozen treats.

We are thankful for all the generous gifts we receive throughout the year. No matter how big or small your contribution, whether you give your time or your money, your generosity is greatly appreciated. Thank you for donating to our ministry and for making all of this possible!

Blessings,

Jimmy Moore President

The Children's Home of Lubbock

PO Box 2824 Lubbock, TX 79408

Pursuant to internal revenue code requirements for substantiation of charitable gifts, The Children's Home of Lubbock provided no goods or services in return for this contribution.

Receipt Number: 19625

Gift of:

\$877.86

Receipt Date:

8/10/2022

From:

Ninth & Columbia Church of Christ

808 N Columbia St

Plainview, TX 79072-7252

Thank you for your gift. This is your receipt. Visit us online: www.childshome.org









New Mexico Christian Children's Home

Since 1954

nmcch.org

8/17/2022

Ninth & Columbia Church of Christ 808 N Columbia St Plainview, TX 79072-7252

Dear Brothers and Sisters.

Here in Portales we've had some triple-digit temperatures in recent weeks, so it sure feels as though summer has arrived. To remove any doubt, at NMCCH there are yards to mow, weeds to pull, our trip to church camp, summer sports camps, visiting volunteer work groups, cookouts, and of course 4-H. That's summer at NMCCH, in full swing.

In the summer, the workday of a houseparent is fourteen and a half hours. It can be, and often is, exhausting. In the summer, our physical plant and maintenance staff don't get to conveniently move inside where it's cool. They keep right on working, maintaining youth cottages, our single parent homes, our young adult homes, and our new mother homes. They still mow fields and run fence lines. By the time summer is over, our farm and livestock employees will have visibly lost pounds and inches simply from physical exertion. Man or woman, there'll be at least one night they sit down, hang their head, and shed tears from just plain fatigue. And I can say for all of these people that there's nothing else they'd rather be doing. I say all of this because I am proud of our staff. I am proud of their work, and I am proud of their hearts. They believe in what they do.

And importantly, I say all of that because it's my way today of saying thank you to you. There is so much work to be done, so much work getting done, and so much we have left to do in the lives of others. Pause, and think: without you, none of it would get done. Pause again, and think, and give yourself a smile. This work is where your support goes.

Lord willing, you will hear from me again in a few months. Until then, thank you for being people who join with us in all of these things - people who join with us in getting the work done.

All of us here at NMCCH offer you our best wishes, hopes, and prayers for God's blessings in your life. We hope you are having a wonderful summer. Thank you again. Through you,

God makes all things possible.

Thank you so much for helping us!

Aaron Goodman

Executive Director, NMCCH



